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This is my letter of support:

We don't need another gas station at all in Shingle Springs. Cameron Park is full of them! In addition, there seems to be no "architectural
committee” reviewing plans for development in Shingle Springs. We need to stop, think about our long term plan and develop "a beautiful
place to live", REALLY. We need to think through development. Development isn't bad, it just needs to be done right. What do we really
need in Shingle Springs and Cameron Park? Certainly not another gas station, fast food restaurant, or pharmacy. Large "box" stores such
as Home Depot aren't welcome either. 1 stand behind you in fighting for well thought out development with thoughtful design of each
commercial planned development. | stand behind you in stopping this gas station.

Susan VanDelinder

3241 Country Club Drive
Cameron Park, CA
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